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Bell, Danielle

I L
From: John Sommersdorf <John.Sommersdorf@leesburgflorida.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 12:56 PM
To: Bell, Danielle; winterspringsbar@fthsmv.gov; awilliams@sao5.org; Bell, Danielle
Subject: Re: Leesburg Police Dept Agency Intox Inspection August 2016 Agency Inspection
Attachments: LPD_AI_AUGUST2016.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

new try with attachment. It was a long day.?

From: John Sommersdorf
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 7:07 PM

To: Miller, Danielle; winterspringsbar@flhsmv.gov; awilliams@sao5.org; daniellebell@fdie. state.fl.us
Subject: RE: Leesburg Police Dept Agency Intox Inspection August 2016 Agency Inspection

Leesburg Police department Agency Inspection August 2016
See attached.

it is back in service from its annual FDLE Department Inspection.
Cpl Sommersdorf

Leesburg Police Department

Agency inspector
352-787-2121

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from government officials
regarding government business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

Think before you print.




